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Subtopic(s): 
Forms   

 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the  
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform all staff that the 
address of the Bureau of Eligibility Verification (BEV) office in 
Brooklyn has been changed from 233 Schermerhorn Street to 250 
Livingston Street, 4th Floor, Brooklyn, New York. 

  
 The Travel Directions to the Temporary ID (VAULT) Card Pickup 

Site: For Pickup of Temporary ID (VAULT) Card Only (W-608K) has 
been revised to reflect the new address for BEV.  

  
 Center Directors must ensure that all previous versions of the  

W-608K are recycled. 
  
  
 Effective Immediately 
  
  
  

 Forms can now be 
accessed through Print  

Attachment: 
on Demand at all Job 
Centers. 

W-608K   Travel Directions to the Temporary ID (Vault) Card 
Pickup Site: For Pickup of Temporary ID (Vault) Card 
Only (Rev. 3/19/04) 

 W-608K  (S) Travel Directions to the Temporary ID (Vault) Card 
Pickup Site: For Pickup of Temporary ID (Vault) Card 
Only (Rev. 3/19/04) (Spanish) 

  
  
  
  
 

 
HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS PROCEDURE? 

                                          Call (718) 557-1313 then press 2 at the prompt followed by 765 or 
send an e-mail to FIA Call Center 

 
Distribution: X 
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